
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
January 10, 2023 
 
VIA E-MAIL ONLY 
apark0006@student.cerritos.edu 
 
Amy Parker 
 

Re: California Public Records Act Request 

 
Dear Ms. Parker, 
 
This correspondence constitutes the Cerritos Community College District’s (“District”) response to 
your California Public Records Act (“CPRA”) request received by the District via email on January 2, 
2023.  
 
You requested the following:  

"…. a list of all categories of Web pages and other Internet-accessed resources which are 
monitored/logged when accessing outbound through the Cerritos College network.” 

 
Under the CPRA, a “public record” is defined as, “any writing containing information related to the 
conduct of the people’s business prepared, owned, used, or retained by any state or local agency 
regardless of physical form or characteristics.” (Government Code § 6252(e)). 
 
The Cerritos Community College District (“District”) has determined that some records identified 
within your request may be exempt from disclosure under the CPRA at Government Code sections 
6254 and 6255. As relevant here, records need not be disclosed where “the public interest served by 
not disclosing the record clearly outweighs the public interest served by disclosure of the record.” 

(Gov. Code, § 6255, subd. (a)).  
 
The District cannot share our logging methods, monitoring capabilities, technologies used, or internal 
processes for such activity, due to a potential increase for an attack, compromise, increased risk or 
other vulnerability to the integrity and security of our network and computing environment (Gov. 
Code, § 6255, subd. (a)).  Additionally, we do not have this type of list readily available, and we cannot 
prepare, compile, synthesize, summarize, or index this information as it is not already existing. 
 
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions regarding the above. 

 

 

 

Office of Business Services 
 Felipe R. Lopez 

Vice President of Business Services / Assistant 
Superintendent 



 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Felipe R Lopez, MBA 
Vice President of Business Services/ 
Assistant Superintendent 
 


